
28 February 2011 
 
 
Mr. Stephen Palethorpe 
Committee Secretary 
Environment and Communications Reference Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
 
Dear Mr. Palethorpe 
 
RESPONSE FROM MIRVAC TO FAIR GO COMMITTEE SUBMISSION. 
 
We refer to the above response, and wish to correct 2 statements made in that response. 
 
1.  The response stated “Mirvac has been mentioned in a written submission received on behalf 
of the FAIR GO Committee.” 
 
At no stage did the FAIR GO Committee submission mention Mirvac. 
 
2.   The Mirvac response states “……and the report that states Mirvac has acquired this land is 
incorrect.” 
 
At no stage did the FAIR GO Committee indicate that Mirvac had “acquired” the land. Our 
submission stated “..…the day after the announcement of the SFRC study, a major development 
company announced an agreement to purchase 5 of the developer’s industrial properties for 
$255,000,000, including the above mentioned block.”  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
David Stephen 
Chairman 
FAIR GO Committee   


